
From:
To:
Subject:
Date:

Planning Panels - Northern Beaches 
Application No. DA2020/1756 
Friday, 10 December 2021 1:22:35 PM

Dear sir/madam

I’m emailing you my concerns for the above mentioned development approval which has ignored the 
community’s concerns.

This is so deeply concerning.  This development will not only change the village feel and uniqueness of 
Robertson Lane but create traffic problems from the garage entrance.

Thank you for your time
Deeply disappointed
Dana Vandyke
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